TOWN BOARD SCHEDULES SPECIAL MEETING TO
DISCUSS 2021 BUDGET

	The Town Board of the Town of Newburgh will conduct a Special Meeting 
           on Tuesday, September 15, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. 

           At this Special Meeting, The Town Board will discuss the 2021 Budget
           with the Town Accountant.

           This meeting will be conducted in the Meeting Room at Town Hall
           located at 1496 Route 300, Newburgh and will be open to the public. 
           All attendees must wear masks and must adhere to 6 foot social 
           distancing protocol. In addition, each attendee will be subject to a 
           non-invasive temperature check.
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